
 

EVEN THE GUNNISON RIVER GOT SOME SPRING CLEANING! 

 

 

 

On Saturday, May 13th, the UGRWCD partnered with the City of Gunnison to help with 

the annual Community and River Clean-Up. A big shout out to the Jason Lakey, Andy 

Sovick and the rest of the Gunnison Waves crew and volunteers who helped clean up 

the Gunnison Whitewater Park at the river. Jason says, "Saturday’s Whitewater Park 

Clean Up was very successful. We had roughly 50 people helping out. There is virtually 

no trash or dog poo left in the park so it is ready to see high water. The park is really 

buffed out. People had a lot of fun and we’re excited to be a part of giving back to the 

community. " Now, let's all do our part to keep it that way. Please use the dumpster at 

the park to pick up after yourself and your dog and if you see something floating in the 

river that shouldn't be, thanks for pulling it out. Everyone who turned in trash got to 

enjoy a pulled pork tacos from 5B's BBQ and had the opportunity to win Gunnison 

Greenbacks and other prizes. A big thank you to all who took part!  If you are 

interested in helping with future river clean-ups, be sure to contact us via email at:  

sue@ugrwcd.org. 
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